Mid-Valley Genealogical Society December 8, 1984

The December meeting of the Mid-Valley Genealogical Society was called to order by the President, Valerie Nichols.

The treasurer reported a balance of \$464.88 in the general fund and a balance of \$18.85 in the petty cash fund.

## Unfinished Business:

Correction of Major Beard's telephone number is to: 752-2349.

## New Business:

Dick Milligan reported on a genealogical collection of books which is now for sale at the Book Bin. There were 30 genealogical books in the \$7.00 to \$50.00 range, including sets and individual family histories. Jean Grube made a list of these, which the President has. The President informed us that individuals had already purchased several of the books.

It was pointed out that this collection had belonged to a charter member of the Mid-Valley Genealogical Society; and that we should all consider making arrangements for the eventual disposition of our collections. Several suggestions were made by members.

The minutes of the previous meeting were read and approved.

Installation of officers for 1985 was conducted by Jane Dodge. The new officers are:

President: Valerie Nichols
1st Vice-President: Ted Gump
2nd Vice-President: Lee Rudisill
Ass't Vice-President: Becky Kiger
Secretary: Jean Grube

Treasurer: Jean Grube
Margaret Abel

Librarian: Margaret Hays

The meeting was adjourned; following which members enjoyed refreshments and the annual Christmas auction and sale of goodies.

Respectfully submitted,

Jean B. Grube Secretary